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Helloooo Alto Lakes Golf & Country Club!

Thank You!

Thank you to the first responders and everyone that helped with the local firefighting efforts last
month! Alto Lakes Golf & Country Club was spared being part of the disaster that was the McBride
Fire and our thoughts and prayers go out to all those affected!

Fire season is NOT over by a long shot and everyone’s vigilance is still required!

HAPPY
“EARTH DAY” NEIGHBORHOOD CLEAN-UP WAS A SUCCESS!

DAYZML Thank you to the following volunteers for braving the windy conditions to help
keep Alto Lakes Golf & Country Club beautiful!! Nancy Buffone, Brian Buffone, Marge Cannella, Frank
Cannella, Christine Citarella, Joe Citarella, Lisa Corley, Steve Corley, Jill Duncan, Ron Duncan, Bill Erwin,
Amy Fox, Tom Fox, Critt Garner, Dianna Gibson, Dale Gibson, Libbe Gray, Randy Gray, Susan Holmes,
George Holmes, Alice Jones, Greg Jones, Jane Kahn, J.R. Kahn, Sally Kosnick, Tany Lucy, Bill Lucy, Jimmy
McBee, Dora McBee, Larry McBee, Dedra Mergele, Gene Mergele, Bonnie Muncy, Martin Muncy, Mat
Pursley, Julie Pursley, Mark Rawls, Patsy Walters, Don Walters, Vicki Watson, Elaine Wedgeworth, Mike
Wedgeworth, Albert Wight, Deb Wight and anyone that might have been missed!

Thank you to Pinnacle Real Estate/Scott Miller for sponsoring the lunches for the volunteers.

Thank you to the Alto Lakes Golf & Country Club administrative office and staff for helping us streamline
the ALPOA, Inc membership procedure. If you would like to join ALPOA, you can fill out a form in the
office or contact the club office at 575-336-4231.

ALPOA BOLO (be on the lookout for)

May 31, 2022 - Tuesday — Bingo, Burgers & Brats ALGCC Scholarship Benefit (Join ALPOA now!)
June 7, 2022 — Tuesday — ALPOA, Inc Annual Meeting/New Member Meet & Greet; Speaker TBD
June 21 & 22, 2022 - “Lights Out in Lonesome Gulch” murder mystery dinner theater show

July 4, 2022 - Golf Cart Parade and Festivities



NOTICE — The ALPOA, Inc sponsored VINEGAR SUPPLY which has been available at the sanitation and
waste disposal area has been suspended until further notice due to cost constraints and supply issues.
Please feel free to purchase vinegar at any local retailer of your choice to help with weed and thistle
control.

NOTICE — The ALPOA,Inc Board of Directors meets on the 3™ Tuesday of every month @ 2pm in the
Spencer Room at the ALGCC clubhouse. Members are always welcome! If you have questions,
suggestions or ideas that you would like to see ALPOA take on or if you would like to be on the meeting

agenda, please provide us with some advance notice with a note to alpoainc@gmail.com.
If you would like to make a donation you can mail a check to: ALPOA, PO Box 499, Alto, NM 88312
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